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Important Dates to Remember!

Wednesday, February 1st -
Celebrations for 3's & 4's
Thursday, February 2nd - WSYC
Advisory Board Meeting @ 9:15am
Monday, February 6th - New Family
Registration for 2023-2024 begins @
9:00am
Wednesday, February 8th & 15th -
Celebrations for 3's & 4's
Friday, February 17th - Mother Goose
visit for the Turtles, Frogs, Squirrels,
and Ducks
Monday, February 20th & Tuesday,
February 21st - No School - Teacher
Work Days
Tuesday, February 21st - One More
Day from 9::00am-12:00pm for $50
Tuesday, February 28th - Playground
Committee via Zoom @ 7:30pm

Registration for 2023-2024

February 6th, 2023 – registration begins for
new families
March 1st, 2023 – Scholarship Applications
are due for all families

We are excited for you to continue being a part
of the WSYC family. Our registration process for
the 2023-2024 school year is open. If you have
not registered for next year yet, please bring the
Westminster Registration Form, Parent
Agreement Statement, and (optional)
Registration Addendum located on our website
and payment (cash or check made out to
WSYC) to the office ASAP. All available spaces
are on a first come first served basis.

Some important registration dates coming soon
include:

Summer Camp Dates - Registration
will begin in March

June 5th – 9th – Session 1
July 17th – 21st – Session 2
July 31st-August 4th – Session 3
August 14th – 18th – Session 4



Lunch Bunch

One More Day - Tuesday, February 21st

February 2023

Substitutes Needed
If you are interested in being
a Substitute this year, please
fill out an application. Thank
you in advanced for all of your
help! 

Meet the Frogs

Ways to Support WSYC
Harris Teeter VIC Card - Support WSYC when
shopping at Harris Teeter! Our school code is 4300 -
Westminster Kindergarten..
Terracycle - Bring in your empty flexible plastic snack
pouches, caps, empty toothpaste containers, used
toothbrushes, and empty floss containers to WSYC
to recycle!
Link your Amazon Prime account to make a donation
to our Amazon Smile. Use smile.amazon.com to
search for "Westminster Presbyterian Church."

We will only be offering Lunch
Bunch FOUR days each week
on Mondays through
Thursdays. for the 2 and 3
year olds who are fully potty
trained. Complete the
permission form and use the
code to sign up!

All current WSYC students are eligible to sign up for One More Day on Tuesday,
February 21st from 9am-12pm. This is an optional day for $50 per child to enjoy
playing outside with a mixed group of students supervised by the wonderful
WSYC Advisory Board. To register, please complete the One More Day form
coming in your email and pay $50 by credit card, cash or check made out to WSYC. 


